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Greeting Parents,
	As the summer kicks off so too will our Youth Ministry programs, here at Holy Trinity parish. It’s been a long time since we been together and I for one can’t wait to get started!
	While we are restarting our get-togethers, we need to be aware that we are still coming out of this pandemic. There need to be precautions. There still needs to be rules.  Anything we can do to keep everyone safe.  I ask you and your child to partner with me to make it happen.
	All youth attending ANY of the Jr High or High School youth groups need to turn in to me an updated General Health Information Form.  These can be found on the parish website under Formation / Youth Ministry.  You can also get them from me at the parish office. When complete turn into parish office, att: Curt Meyers. If I do not have a CURRENT form on file, you cannot take part in the group. 
	Any child or adult volunteer attending the evening’s program MUST sign in. I have to have a complete roster of everyone who were at these events. 
	We will be wearing masks and socially distancing per guidelines.
	Now, more than ever, I need a commitment from your child and yourselves, that the rules and regulations will be followed.
	Watch for information coming up on dates in the bulletin, website, Facebook and Instagram.
	I can’t wait to minister to your young ones again. We’ll pray together and play together!
	If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call or email me.  

Thanks parents!
Curt Meyers
Holy Trinity
cmeyers@htparish.org
